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OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER,

BARIPADA FOREST DIVISION, BARIPADA, MAYURBHANJ, ODISHA
Telephone no. 06792-252613,252622 and Fax 255770, e-mail: dfo.baripada@odisha.gov.in

It is recommended for consideration and approval of this project
for Diversion of 0.2807ha Forest Land for Construction of Dhamra — Haldia

Pipeline Project (Odisha) by competent authority.
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